Cagdas Dirik

This is a gross overreach by WA government. You cannot dictate who will buy which car, who will
use which means of transportation. Zero-emission mandates are unconstitutional. Moreover they do
not work. There are many economic studies which prove that free market is the best policy and
government intervention just creates waste. We need to eliminate all these rules and regulations and
let residents take care of their environment - air, water, etc. People do have the capability and
interest in maintaining their environment and sustaining a health living standard - all without
wasteful rules and regulations.



